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Attendance 

Upcoming Events 

Social Media 

Ormiston Sandwell Community Academy @OSCATweets 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media, where 

you can find any news on school activities as well 

as updates about recent events.  

Summer Awards Afternoon: Tuesday 11th July                   

Next week, we will be celebrating our annual summer awards afternoon. The event is a wonderful 

display of achievements made by the students, where they will be awarded for their accomplishments.  

Enrichment Week: Wednesday 19th-Friday 21st July                  

Over enrichment week, students will be able to enjoy some fun activities as a reward for their hard 

work. There will be lots going on, including a trip to Drayton Manor and our Sports Fest event.  

Year 7 students took part in a creative arts performance as part of 

their Character Development curriculum.  Within our local 

community of Oldbury, there is an increase in the prevalence of 

diabetes. This is why our students wanted to raise awareness of 

Healthy Eating through the Diabetes Project. The project aimed to 

highlight the dangers of type 2 diabetes through art workshops and 

cumulated in a shadow-puppet show teaching their new gained 

knowledge to other students across the Academy and raising 

awareness of Healthy Eating at the same time!  

This week we have seen our wonderful students and staff bring together months of hard work to deliver 'Night 

at the Musicals'. Well done to everyone involved. We welcomed our new year 7s to the academy for our 

induction day and evening on Thursday 6th July. They thoroughly enjoyed meeting staff and making new 

friends. They were able to watch the fantastic production from our students who were involved in the PAPA 

production of ‘Night at the Musicals'. We cannot wait to welcome them back at OSCA in September. Next week 

students in years 9 and 10 will be issued with their brand-new graduation ties for upper school. We are asking 

students/parents to donate their existing ties so that we can use them for students in KS3. Have a lovely 

weekend.  

1st Year 7 

2nd Year 8 

3rd  Year 9 

4th  Year 10 

High attendance is vital to ensure that students reach their maximum potential while at school. 

Having a couple of days off here and there may not seem like it will have much of an impact, but 

by having just 6-10 days off a year, it can drop the chances of achieving those higher grades by 

10%. This equates to over 50 hours of learning lost per year. Congratulations to year 7 who 

achieved the highest attendance last week for the second time running! 

Good News 




